
 

 

NOTICE TO LIGHTNING RIDGE 

RESIDENTS 
 

BOIL WATER ALERT LIFTED FOR LIGHTNING RIDGE 
 
The boil water alert on the Lightning Ridge Town Water Supply has now been lifted 
by Walgett Shire Council effective immediately.  
 
This action was taken following advice received from the NSW Health Service 
following the last two samples have been free of E-Coli contamination and an 
investigation carried on 06th December 2021 found no potential source of 
contamination.  
 
Walgett Shire Council General Manager Michael Urquhart said today, “I am pleased 
that the boil water alert has now been lifted. However, weekly testing of the 
Lightning Ridge Water Supply by an independent laboratory in Sydney will continue 
in the interests of community health”. 
 
Council wishes to apologise to the residents of Lightning Ridge for any inconvenience 
caused by Council having to impose the boil water alert. 
 
13th December 2021 
 
Michael Urquhart  
General Manager  


